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Submission 73 – Mr Michael Harvey 
 
NWRL future station parking at Kellyville Station In addition to the current planned 
parking, I would like additional parking to be constructed west of Old Windsor Road and 
north of Newbury Avenue, with access from Newbury Avenue; with a pedestrian 
footbridge for station access. This would limit the amount of cars having to cross Old 
Windsor Road to park, so should help with traffic congestion. Additionally, at all stations 
with parking, for those commuting outside of peak, limited reserved parking should be 
available for purchase. Many thanks, Michael Harvey 
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